
Alaska Medicaid Provider Bulletin 

February 14, 2023 

Training Opportunities: 

Optum Alaska Behavioral Health Collaborative Conference 2023 

Optum wants your feedback 

Optum has historically held the Collaborative Conference in April or early May. 

This year, there are a lot of great opportunities competing for the same timeframes. 

Optum is sending this survey to find out: What month works for Providers. 

☐ September

☐ Alternate

(date range)

(type in month and date range)

Please return this survey to the Alaska Provider Relations Team at: akmedicaid@optum.com 
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